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Dear Dr. Kirk,

As you may have gathered from my comments on the results of the project
on the Aborigines' chromosomes, it appears unlikely at this stage that
it will be of further interest to extend the study beyond the year for
which the grant was initially provided. So I am now considering

plans for after August when the grant expires.

Professor White will be driving up to Canberra for the Academy of Sciences
meeting early in May and has suggested it may be a good opportunity for me
to discuss the possibility of future openings both with you and Professor
Walsh, who I gather will also be attending the meeting.

Therefore I was wondering if you will be in Canberra on either Wednesday
29th April, Thursday 30th April or Friday lst May, and if so could I come
and discuss this with you and also take the opportunity to discuss the
results of my project so far.

Yours sincerely,

forl e,

Roslynii Angell




